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Dr. Walter Tribley, Superintendent/President 
Monterey Peninsula College 
980 Fremont Street 
Monterey, CA 93940 

Dear President Tribley: 

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) 
is completing the synchronization of comprehensive visits for colleges in 
multi-college district/systems. Adjustments to the calendar of visits will 
take effect beginning in spring 2016 

Monterey Peninsula College will have the date of its next comprehensive 
visit shifted one semester later from the current spring 2016 to the fall of 
2016. 

The ACCJC appreciates your cooperation in this schedule shift. Please let 
me know if you have any questions or concerns about the schedule shift. 

Sincerely, 

G. Jack Pond 
Vice President 

cc: Ms. Catherine Webb, Accreditation Liaison Officer 


